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Singleton Moms Chosen as Benefactor of Meeting Professionals  

 

The Arizona Sunbelt Chapter of Meeting Professionals International (AZMPI) selected Singleton 

Moms as their beneficiary.  Singleton Moms brings help and support to struggling single parents 

with cancer.  Their programs offer the emotional, financial and domestic assistance that these 

parents require while undergoing treatment and afterwards.   Singleton Families provides 

financial assistance, a meal program, cleaning services and quarterly events for the families. 

Singleton Moms provides support for over thirty families and have a waiting list in place for 

many others that will need aid.  For more information visit www.SingletonMoms.org. 

 

“AZMPI promotes excellence within the meeting industry through education, certification, 

advocacy and business-to-business networking opportunities for our members. We educate those 

who plan or support meetings in any capacity,” said AZMPI President Rochell Planty, CMP, 

CTA.  “Community outreach is an opportunity for our members to learn new skills, while caring 

for those in our community.  We are excited about the opportunity to positively impact the 

families represented by Singleton Moms.” 

 

The 400-member Arizona Sunbelt Chapter of Meeting Professionals International was 

established in 1979.  Meeting Professionals International is the meeting and event industry's 

largest association for the $102.3 billion meetings and events industry.  AZMPI offers monthly 

events providing education, and networking opportunities.  MPI membership is comprised of 

more than 24,000 members belonging to 80 chapters and clubs worldwide.  To learn more about 

AZMPI visit www.AZMPI.org or call 602-277-1494.    
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